
Subject: Alternative Study Space 
 
  
Dear Students, 
  
The following spaces have been reserved for student study for next week in the event that you find the 
Library noise too disruptive at this time:   
  
Monday, 9/30      8:00A-5:00P         S2-307A/B & S2-307D 
Tuesday, 10/1      8:00A – 12:30P    S6-402 & S7-106 
Tuesday, 10/1      2:00P – 5:00P      S2-307C, S2-309A & S2-309D 
  
It is anticipated that the first phase of the refresh will be complete by Tuesday evening.  I will be 
touching base with you to advise of further plans when we have been notified of updated 
timelines.  Thank you! 
  
  
Anne Campbell Larkin, MD, FACS 
Senior Associate Dean for Educational Affairs 
Associate Professor of Surgery 
University of Massachusetts Medical School 
Administrative Telephone:  (508) 856-4250 
Clinical Telephone:  (508) 334-5889 
  
  
 


